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For information regarding baptism, 

marriage or any other sacrament, 

please contact the parish office.

Corpus Christi is an active 

and vibrant parish. 

We have a variety of groups and 

many opportunities to be of service 

alongside our dedicated volunteers.

If you are looking for a greater 

sense of community in you and 

your family’s life and are seeking 

spiritual growth or if you would 

like to become more involved, we 

welcome you to contact the office 

for further information.

Call the office to arrange for a

Priest or our Lay Pastoral Team

to visit and bring communion.

 

  

For St. Vincent de Paul help 

please call: 416-698-8930

The Sacrament of Reconciliation

Saturday from 4:00 pm - 4:30 pm
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The first Friday of every month.
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The third Tuesday of every month.
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Saint Denis Catholic School

Welcome
N E W  P A R I S H I O N E R S

To register please contact 

the office.

L I V E - S T R E A M  M A S S

Parishioners can watch live-streamed 

Masses from Corpus Christi

Church on Sundays at 10:00 am. at 

https://corpuschristito.archtoronto.org/.
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February 27 & 28, 2021 – SEOND SUNDAY OF LENT 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish in your will. 

 

The dispensation from your Sunday obligation 
remains until further notice. 

 

Preauthorized Giving (PAG) 
 

We request - if you are able - to prayerfully consider supporting 
the financial needs of the parish during these unique times and 
enroll to the PREAUTHORIZED GIVING (PAG). Please email the 
parish office for details or click the link below to download the 
PAG Enrollment Form.  

 

https://corpuschristito.archtoronto.org/About-Us/registrations-
forms/parish-registration-form 

If you are already contributing to the Parish via PAG please kindly 
consider increasing your donations if possible. Thank you for your 
ongoing generosity and continuous support to our parish. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Corpus Christi has a New YouTube Channel! 
Please check out and subscribe to our new YouTube channel, 

where all our live-streamed videos will be archived 
http://bit.ly/corpuschristiyoutube from 

https://rec.boltwave.com/scr/dir/cctp/v1.mp4. 
 

Communication from Cardinal Collins to the Faithful 
https://mailchi.mp/archtoronto/an-update-from-cardinal-

thomas-collins?e=76f44a5a29 
 

World Day of Prayer – March 5 
The world Day of Prayer is observed annually on the first Friday in 
March.  It is an invitation for Christians to pause and pray together 
ecumenically.   
To assist celebrations of the World Day of Prayer, series have been 
prepared for adults, youth, and children.  Copies of these may be 
obtained from the Women’s Inter-church Council of Canada, phone: 
416-929; wicc.org. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sunday Missals 
 

You can now purchase a copy of your Sunday Missal for 
$5.00 each and the Children’s Missal for $10.00 each. 
Please leave the money in the Offertory baskets kept inside 
the Sanctuary. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Bereavement Support Group Virtual Session 
 

The Bereavement Support Group virtual session are held on 
Tuesdays, March 2, 9, 16, 23, and 30 from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. “Grieving 
with Great HOPE” is a Catholic faith-based program. There is no cost 
to attend, but online registration is required by Tuesday, February 23 
at: http://bit.ly/BS-RegisterMar2021. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tax Receipts 
 

We expect that your tax receipt for 2020 will arrive soon at your 
address if it hasn't already arrived. Thank you for your 
generosity.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Wellness Services 

 

All of us might struggle at any time in our life, especially at this 
time with mental health issues of any kind. The Southdown 
Institute offers its wellness services to adult Catholics to help us 
cope at this time, https://southdown.on.ca/news-
resources/conferences/southdown-community-wellness-
events/   

 

 

ShareLife Impact Report 

So many of our parishioners gave generously 
to the ShareLife Campaign in 2020, despite 
COVID-19 forcing the cancellation of masses 
for much of the year. The difference you've 

made through your gift is detailed in ShareLife's 2020 
Impact Report. From mental health services, to support for 
seniors, to assistance for young mothers: the report includes 
inspiring stories of real people you've helped during the 
pandemic. The 2020 edition adopts a new interactive 
format, providing a fresh, engaging way to learn about the 
work of ShareLife and Catholic Charities agencies. To view 
the interactive report online, visit sharelife.org/impact. To 
request a printed copy, please email slife@archtoronto.org. 
Thank you for living the Gospel! 
 

Stewardship Reflection:  
2nd Sunday of Lent 

 

1st Reading: Genesis 22.1-2, 9-13, 15-18  
2nd Reading: Romans 8.31b-35, 37++  
Gospel: Mark 9.2-10 – The Transfiguration 

 

In a culture that is increasingly secular, living out the 
Gospel and practicing stewardship can lead to many trials 
that may tempt us to give up our pursuit of holiness. In 
times like this we can find great consolation in the words 
of St. Paul who says that nothing can separate us from the 
love of Christ. When our life of stewardship becomes 
difficult, let us take a moment to simply pray: “I love you 
Jesus, help me to be more aware of your love for me.” 
 

Vocation Seeds 
 

If you need examples of persons responding to God’s call, look at 
Abraham and Sarah - called in old age to leave their country and 
have a child. Then Abraham was asked to sacrifice that child. What 
faith! Answering God’s call to be a priest, brother, sister or deacon 
is also taking a great risk. If you are willing, and think God is calling 
you to a Church vocation, call Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of 
Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997. 
 

Email: vocations@archtoronto.org            
Website: www.vocationstoronto.ca 
 

February 27 & 28, 2021 – SEOND SUNDAY OF LENT 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish in your will. 

 
 

 

Silent Prayers 

Our church will remain open daily for silent prayers Tuesday 
to Friday from 10:00 – 11:00 am. Preregistration is required 
(https://corpuschristitoprayers.eventbrite.ca).  
 

 You may preregister for all our in-person events 

here, (http://bit.ly/CorpusChristiEvents), or if 
needed, call the office to register yourself to attend. 

 

Confession 
 

Fr. Marijan will be available for the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation/ confession in the office, on Saturdays from 
4:00 - 4:45 PM until further notice. No appointment needed. 
This Sacrament helps us to be in the state of grace, and to 
receive Holy Communion well.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Communion Service 
 

NEW! Next weekend onwards till further notice please join us 
for communion services on Saturdays from 5:00 – 6:00 pm, 
and on Sundays from 11:30 am to 12:30 pm.   Pre-
registration required at:  
https://corpuschristitorontocommunionservices.eventbrite.ca. 
 
 

 

NEW! Daily Mass 
 

Temporarily, we are planning to have daily Mass online only from 
Tues. - Fri. at 9:00 am, https://corpuschristito.archtoronto.org/; 
(http://bit.ly/corpuschristiyoutube).  
 

 
 

Donation Envelopes for 2021 
 

We plan to deliver your donation envelopes box soon in a safe 
manner (unless you pick them up at our parish office). Please 
call 416-694-0382 or email us at corpuschristi1810@gmail.com 
the parish office to book an appointment to pick up your 
donation envelope. 
 

 

Sacramental Preparation – First Holy Communion 20-21 
 

Corpus Christi Parish is pleased to extend an invitation to children of 
our Parish and St Denis CES in Grade 2, for the school year 2020-2021 
to receive the Sacrament of Eucharist for the 1st time. 
 

In our Sacrament preparation classes, we desire to inform your 
children about the basics of our Catholic Faith, and so help your boys 
and girls to be formed and inspired Catholic Christians and witnesses 
of God, and His love in truth in our world. 
 

1. To register your son or daughter for preparation for the 
Sacrament of First Holy Communion, please fill out the 
registration form, (http://bit.ly/CorpusChristi1stCommunion). 
You will need to submit a digital copy of your child’s Baptismal 
Certificate, or mail it, or hand it over to the parish office along 
with the registration form. 

 

The First Holy Communion preparation program for Grade 2 students 
will start on March 6, 2021 and the reception of the First Holy 
Communion will be held God-willing and Government-permitting in 
May-June 2021. Our schedules may change if new lockdown 
protocols for Toronto is implemented. If you have any questions, 
please contact the Parish office corpuschristi1810@gmail.com. 
 

*********************************************** 
 

Sacrament Preparation - Confirmation 2020-2021 
 

Corpus Christi Parish is pleased to extend an invitation to children of 
our Parish and St Denis CES in Grade 7, for the school year 2020-2021 
to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
 

In our Sacrament preparation classes, we desire to inform you about 
the basics of our Catholic Faith, and so help you be to formed and 
inspired Catholic Christians and witnesses of God, and His love in 
truth in our world. 
 

1. To register your son or daughter for preparation for the 
Sacrament of Confirmation, please fill in the registration 
form, (https://bit.ly/CorpusChristiConfirmation). You will 
need to submit a digital copy of your child’s Baptismal 
Certificate, or mail it, or hand it into the parish office with 
the registration form. 
 

2. Please read the Godparent/Sponsor form via the same link 
before inviting someone to be the Godparent/Sponsor for 
your child (or here, http://bit.ly/CSFCCPTO). 
 

3. You will also need to provide a photocopy of the sponsor’s 
Baptism or preferably, Confirmation Certificate. 

 

Confirmation classes for Grade 8 (2019-2020) and Grade 7 (2020-
2021) students will start in early March 2021 and the Sacrament 
of Confirmation will be held God-willing and Government-permitting 
in May-June 2021. Our schedules may change if new lockdown 
protocols for Toronto are implemented. Our preference will be to 
have classes in person, but if not possible, the classes will be online. 
We will be following the program “Decision Point”. If you have any 
questions, please contact the parish 
office corpuschristi1810@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

Join the live-streamed Mass from our parish, 
https://corpuschristito.archtoronto.org/ 

on Sundays at 10:00 am.  
 

The recorded Masses will be available at our new 
YouTube channel,  

http://bit.ly/corpuschristiyoutube or, 
https://rec.boltwave.com/scr/dir/cctp/v1.mp4 

 

       Day   Date                    Intentions 

Sat. February 27 No Mass Intentions 

Sun. 
10:00 am February 28 For the People  

Livestreamed Mass 

Mon. March 1 The Chair of St. Peter 
No Mass Intentions 

Tues. March 2 + Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Wed. March 3 
+ Jack & Regena Baker 
requested by David Baker & 
Family. 

Thurs. March 4 + Francisco Matus requested by 
Rafaela Mairena 

Fri. March 5 

Thanksgiving to the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus for keeping Chris 
David in good health requested 
by the David family 

Sat. March 6 No Mass Intentions 

Sun. 
10:00 am March 7 For the People  

Livestreamed Mass 
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For information regarding baptism, 

marriage or any other sacrament, 

please contact the parish office.

Corpus Christi is an active 

and vibrant parish. 

We have a variety of groups and 

many opportunities to be of service 

alongside our dedicated volunteers.

If you are looking for a greater 

sense of community in you and 

your family’s life and are seeking 

spiritual growth or if you would 

like to become more involved, we 

welcome you to contact the office 

for further information.

Call the office to arrange for a

Priest or our Lay Pastoral Team

to visit and bring communion.

 

  

For St. Vincent de Paul help 

please call: 416-698-8930

The Sacrament of Reconciliation

Saturday from 4:00 pm - 4:30 pm

��
��
����	
���������
����
�����	��

The first Friday of every month.

�����
�
�
����
��
��		�

The third Tuesday of every month.

����
��
��
����
���

Saint Denis Catholic School

Welcome
N E W  P A R I S H I O N E R S

To register please contact 

the office.

L I V E - S T R E A M  M A S S

Parishioners can watch live-streamed 

Masses from Corpus Christi

Church on Sundays at 10:00 am. at 

https://corpuschristito.archtoronto.org/.
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In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

WILLIAM F. DENEAULT
Chartered Accountant

Corporate and Personal Tax
Specialize in small-medium business

Financial Advice
21 St. Clair Ave. E., Ste. 502

416-962-2186

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!




